The Book Club was founded at Molalla High School, in the 2013-2014 school year, to foster and promote lifelong reading, and to promote positive relationships between book lovers. We meet to discuss the books we read the first Tuesday of each month during homeroom. Students nominate and vote on the book we will read each month. Some book club members will compete against other schools in the Oregon Battle of the Books. The mission of the Oregon Battle of the Books is to encourage and recognize students who enjoy reading, to broaden reading interests, to increase reading comprehension, promote academic excellence, and to promote cooperative learning and teamwork among students.

Advisor: Ms. Byers <u>allison.byers@molallariv.k12.or.us</u>; <u>503-759-7330</u>

Meeting Times: First Tuesday of the month during homeroom